
From: Julia DeNoto [mailto:juliadenoto@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 1:02 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Cc: Transportation System Plan <TSP@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: NE 7th's future 

To whom it may concern,  

Please do not reclassify NE 7th. Please classify NE 7th as a major city bike way from NE Lloyd 
to NE Summer. Please put diversions on NE 7th for cars to be redirected away from the 
neighborhood greenway where folks are walking and biking. NE 9th is bumpy and hilly and 
indirect. Biking eases traffic congestion and if we want more portlanders to stop driving for short 
trips, it really makes sense to make it easy for them rather than difficult. I don't support NE 9th 
as a major city bike way.  

Thank you, 

Julia DeNoto  

2247 SE Division St 
Portland, OR 97202  


